
BENGAL TOWNSHIP BOARD  

MEETING 7:00 PM 

June 8, 2016 

The Bengal Township Board meeting was brought to order by Supervisor Schafer at 7:00 pm.   

Members present were:  Deb Schafer, Bill Kushmaul, Nick McDonald, and Sharon Bassette   

Members absent:  Denice Schultheiss 

Public present:  Dave Pohl, Sara Morrison, Rex Ferguson, Steve Spitzley, Leslie Salemi, Terry 

Thurston, Marcia Pung, Steve Pung, Steve Bassette, Lori Pung 

The Pledge of Allegiance was said and the meeting commenced. 

Supervisor Schafer moved to accept the agenda as presented, supported by Kushmaul, motion 

carried. 

Kushmaul moved to accept the May 11, 2016 meeting minutes as presented, supported by 

Supervisor Schafer, motion carried. 

Kushmaul moved to accept the May 24, 2016 special meeting minutes as presented, supported by 

Supervisor Schafer, motion carried. 

TREASURERS REPORT 

The board reviewed Treasurer Schultheiss’ account statement information that was presented 

prior to the meeting.  Kushmaul moved to accept the treasurers report as presented, supported by 

McDonald, motion carried. 

CLERKS REPORT 

Clerk Bassette presented the clerks report discussing the QVF certification training. Kushmaul 

moved to accept the clerks report as presented, supported by McDonald, motion carried. 

PAYMENT OF CURRENT BILLS 

Clerk Bassett presented the bills to be paid.  Supervisor Schafer moved to pay the bills as 

presented, supported by McDonald, motion carried. 
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PUBLIC COMMENT 

Steve Pung commented positively on the board meeting progress to this point. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Dave Pohl gave the Commissioners Report. 

No Sheriff’s Department Report was given. 

Leslie Salemi from the Briggs District Library gave an overview of the upcoming ballot 

proposal for the District library.   

Supervisor Schafer discussed the Application for a Special Land Use Amendment from Steve 

Spitzley.  Kushmaul moved to approve the amendment, supported by Clerk Bassette, motion 

carried.   

Lori Pung gave an update on the Planning Commission work on the Zoning Ordinance.  

OLD BUSINESS 

Supervisor Schafer presented an update on the roads and proposed bridge work on Lowell 

Road.  Clerk Bassette moved to approve the bridge work, supported by McDonald, motion 

carried. 

Supervisor Schafer gave an update on the ambulance board meeting. 

McDonald discussed road chloride issues. 

Supervisor Schafer gave an update on the cell tower. 

ADJOURN MEETING: 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:55. 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Sharon Bassette. 

 


